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The 2013 – 2014 Basketball summer season is coming to an end with only one regular game
remaining tonight and unfortunately EEAMA will not be able to make the finals as we currently
sit tied in 4 th position on points, 7 wins and 7 loses -

with an inferior percentage and won’t
qualify to make finals.

  

EEAMA has struggled in the new year as we have been unable to get a steady team due to
injuries and work commitments.

  

Last week we have a 13 point win against Suez (EEAMA 36 – 23 Suez) Nick Macris scored 14
points and George Frintzilas had 10  points and were amongst the top scorers.

  

Last game of the season is tonight 31st March 2014 at 7:30 vs Vipers.
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